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Oregon is already one of the most taxed, and most expensive states to live in.  For 

years, I have been debating whether it is worth staying.  If this passes, the state will 

hemorrhage taxpayers like a cut artery.  There will be no law-abiding, tax-paying 

Oregonians left to line the pockets of corrupt politicians.  It will be the demise of a 

once beautiful state.   


